

Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary Ted Roth, Director

General Information Memorandum

ISD-GI 13-34

TO:

ISD Field Staff

FROM:

Ted Roth

RE:

North Processing Center (NPC)

DATE:

July 11, 2013

The North Processing Center has moved to a new location effective June 7, 2013.

The new address is:

4501 Indian School Road NE

Suite 201

Albuquerque, NM 87110

The new telephone number is 505-83-6400 the toll free numbers remain the same 866-773-9939 and 877-636-5453. The fax number is now 505-771-6662.

This GI has been updated preservite 201 in the new address.

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax: (505) 827-7203